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Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
As you are aware we are pleased to be working with Forerunner as our school meals provider 
from September. You can read more about them at www.hotschoolmeals.com and the menu for 
September can be found there too. 
  
To be able to order meals you will need to register on their online ordering platform if you have 
not already done so.  The system is set up with all the children’s names and new September 
class details already on it so if you have not registered already, please 
visit  https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/register to register and link your 
account to your child. 
  
There are some helpful instructions at https://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/onlineregistration 
  
If your child is starting in Reception in September, then we will have indicated on our end of the 
system that they will have the meat option for the main meal every day for the first half term to 
ensure that they get a meal.  If you would like to change this to the vegetarian option or the 
jacket potato option, then this can be done online. 
  
If you have any problems please contact Forerunner directly at meals@hotmealsonwheels.com 
as they are dealing with any issues arising.  
 
Please be aware that meals must be ordered by the end of this week so that Forerunner can 
process them over the holiday period. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School
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